
 
 

Monday 21st May 2018 

Dear All,  

Firstly I’d like to say well done to all the Y6 pupils who completed their SATs last week, 

showing real perseverance and demonstrated how they have matured this year. I was very 

proud of them. All the papers have now been sent for external marking and we await news in 

early July!  

Well done also, to all our intrepid competitors, on Saturday morning at the Mini-marathon. I 

would also like to thank all the teachers who gave up their Saturday morning to ensure that 

the runners were organised and ready to run! Everyone did extremely well, but extra 

congratulations must go to the U9 girls’ team, they finished third overall in the ‘Small Schools’ 

race and to Sophie Wood who came second in that race.  

Congratulations also to all the parents and teachers who ran the course. Hot and hilly!  Quote 

of the day came from Miss Robinson who said, after finishing, “I did enjoy it, but unfortunately 

I was beaten by a banana!”   

Early Birds and Night Owls... 
Please help us by getting in your booking forms and payments returned by Wednesday of this 

week (if you possibly can) as Mrs Davidson is accompanying Y5 and Y6 on the residential trip 

to Hooke Court after the holiday. We will be rather stretched (staffing wise) during that first 

week back so it would really help. Thank you!   

 

Dates for your Diary… 

 

TERM 5 (What remains of it!) 
24.05.18 (Thursday) Smiley Face Assembly at 14:15. 

24.05.18 (Thursday): Break for holiday at 15:00.  

Please be aware that we finish school on Thursday of this week. Smiley Face Assembly will 

take place on Thursday afternoon before pick-up at 14:15. 

There are no after school clubs this week. 
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ALL BACK TO SCHOOL MONDAY 04.06.18 

No clubs – Except Early Birds and Night 

Owls 

w/c Monday 04.06.18 

Y5 & Y6 Residential Trip to Hooke Court 

in Dorset.  

Wednesday 06.06.18 – 

Friday 08.06.18  

PTA Bring A Bottle week w/c Monday 11.06.18 

Clubs commence  w/c Monday 11.06.18 

Phonic Screening (Year 1) w/c Monday 11.06.18 

Meeting for Parents of new intake 

September 2018.  

Thursday 14.06.18 

 @7pm  

Induction Session 1: Year R September 

2018. (Caterpillar Stay and Play Day 1) 

Wednesday 20.06.18 

 1.30 – 2.45pm 

Full Governing Body Meeting  Monday 25.06.18 @ 7:15pm  

Sports’ Day Practice Tuesday 26.06.18 

Induction Session 2: Year R September 

2018. (Caterpillar Stay and Play Day 2)  

Wednesday 27.06.18 

 1.30 – 2.45pm 

Non- Uniform Day for Fayre Friday 29.06.18 

June Fayre 

(No after school clubs except Night Owls)  

Friday 29.06.18 @6pm  
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STRATFORD-SUB-CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

TERM 6    

EVENT DATE 

Induction Session 3: Year R September 

2018. 

Caterpillar Stay and Play Day 3 

Wednesday 04.07.18 

 1.30 – 2.45pm 

Sports’ Day (School field @ 9:30am) Thursday 05.07.18 

Reserve Sports Day Tuesday 10.07.18 

Induction Session 4: Year R September 

2018. Caterpillar Stay and Play Day 4 

Wednesday 11.07.18 

 1.30 – 2.45pm 

Strawberries and Cream served by School 

Councillors. “Thank you to our helpers”. 

(Governors and those who come into 

school and work regularly with children) 

Friday 13.07.18 @ 2pm  

Annual Reports to Parents w/c Monday 16.07.18 

No Clubs – Except Early Birds and Night 

Owls 

w/c Monday 16.07.18 

Robin Class show to parents  Wednesday 18.07.18 

 @ 7pm 

Parent’s Open Evening Friday 20.07.18 

 3:30 – 6.00pm 

Whole School end of year event.  Monday 23.07.18  

Leavers’ Service in St Lawrence Church Wednesday 25.07.18 

 @ 1.30pm 

BREAK FOR SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

NO NIGHT OWLS AFTER SCHOOL. 

WEDNESDAY 25.07.18 

@ 3PM 

 

 



Added details for TERM 6 
 

YEAR 5 / YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO HOOKE COURT IN DORSET 
 
Most of the Y5 and Y6 pupils will be heading off to Hooke Court in Dorset on Wednesday 6th 
June for a couple of nights. Miss Crook is leading this trip, ably supported by Miss Robinson, 
Mrs Watson and Mrs Davidson. Thank you ladies for giving up your time to make this trip 
happen! We hope you all have fun.  

 
TRANSITION/ INDUCTION FOR 2018/2019 

The meeting for the parents/ families of our new intake of pupils takes place on THURSDAY 
14th JUNE at 19:00 in the school hall.  
 
Induction Sessions (Caterpillar stay and play days) start on Wednesday 20th June and run for 
four consecutive Wednesday afternoons. How time flies! 
 

 

BOTTLE WEEK!  (MONDAY 11TH JUNE – FRIDAY 15TH JUNE 2018) 
Yes folks it’s nearly that time of year again!  Traditionally we hold bottle week at the 
beginning of June, so that we can have a brilliant bottle tombola at the school June Fayre 
(Friday 29th June 2018 @ 18:00). This has proved to be very successful, thanks to some of you 
having a real competitive streak! This is the second week back after the break so I thought I’d 
give you some advance warning!  

 
Points System 
50 points = a bottle of spirit 
20 points = a bottle of wine/alcohol 
10 points = a bottle of lemonade/squash, ketchup, shampoo, bubble bath etc. 
 5 points = a bottle of water 
 
This is not an exhaustive list and all your ideas/contributions will be welcomed.  If a bottle is 
not on the list then I reserve the right to categorise it and award points.  I am the referee and 
my decision is final!!! I may give bonus points for the most unusual and interesting bottles. 
The class with the most points on Friday 15th June will be awarded an extra play-time (in 
assembly), (or another prize of their choice which doesn’t cost any money and is safe!) to be 
taken when they decide.  PLEASE BRING YOUR BOTTLES TO CLASS. MANY THANKS! 

 
SPORTS DAY 

Sports Day: Tuesday 5th July at 9.30am (Please bring a deck chair if you have one, we have 
run out of chairs in the past.) This is always one of the year’s high-lights.  I do hope you will 
be able to join us and cheer all the competitors on.  We will be starting as near to 9.30am as 
possible and finish at about 11.45am. Refreshments provided by the PTA will be available 
during the morning.  
 
THERE IS A SPORTS DAY PRACTICE AT SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 26TH JUNE. PLEASE ENSURE YOUR 

CHILD HAS PE KIT ON THAT DAY. 

 
Kindest regards  

Kay Bridson  
 


